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Dear Cypress Cove Neighbors,  

It is with a feeling of gratitude, we announce the resignation of our Cypress Cove WSC president, 

Gordon Swan, as of February 12, 2020.  

As we urgently look to fill this vacant position on the CCWSC Board of Directors, interested members 

may  find the application under “All Forms and Reports” called > CCWSC app for director position 

2020.  

Under Gordon’s leadership and dedication to our community over the past 3 years, the CCWSC has 

experienced considerable growth and navigated challenging changes. Gordon, who has played a 

significant role to bring the very necessary improvements to our system, deserves honor and 

recognition, considering his recent announcement.  Even prior to these 3 years, Gordon has been 

enthusiastically involved in the awareness of our water system and has taken a proactive approach as a 

volunteer, to re-energize and help to re-shape the old Cypress Cove Water System into a more 

improved, upgraded system. These efforts continue to prove successful, even amidst the rapid pace of 

growth in our community, and Gordon has played a crucial role. Now, as we continue to grow, we have 

hope that our water system will only continue to improve in its ability to faithfully serve our members.  

In the interim, Gilead Ziemba P.E., will be acting as President, while Shelly Ludwig continues her role as 

Vice President of CCWSC. Sid Jones has graciously volunteered to fill the role of Secretary/Treasurer and 

Mike Vorhis continues to serve as Director. New 2020 directors’ positions will be officially determined 

and announced at our Annual Members’ meeting, which will be held on March 18, 2020. We look 

forward to seeing all our members there at this meeting! 

Currently, as any unforeseen emergency scenarios may arise during any non- business hours, you may 

continue to call our office phone number, which will give direction through careful listening to our 

voicemail recording, whom you may contact for emergencies. 

Regards from Your CCWSC Team,  

Gliead Ziemba P.E., President 

Shelly Ludwig, Vice President 

Sid Jones, Secretary Treasurer 

Mike Vorhis, Director 

Angie Price, Office Manager 
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